From: Murray, Jill 
Sent: Monday, November 17, 2014 12:59 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: travel to Washington, DC for Commissioner Evelyn Diaz

Good afternoon, Steve. I’m writing to report that Commissioner Diaz attended the Dept. of Labor briefing in Washington, DC on Nov. 13 (including the evening of Nov. 12) as a guest of Brandeis University, who arranged the briefing with Dept. of Labor representatives. Commissioner Diaz participated on a panel entitled Employing, Educating, and Supporting Youth with Disabilities and/or Trauma Histories, along with Alan Cheng from the NYC Dept. of Youth and Community Development. Commissioner Diaz met with and shared best practices and data findings with government representatives and educators from across the US who gathered to participate in this briefing to promote inter-agency and cross-sector partnerships in the hope of finding new ways to support youth. 

In addition to the briefing itself on the 13th, Commissioner Diaz attended a dinner gathering on the evening of Nov. 12, at which she met her fellow panelists and prepared for the following day’s presentation.  

Please let me know if you need any more information regarding this trip.

Thanks,

Jill M

Jill Murray | Assistant to the Commissioner
Chicago Department of Family & Support Services | DFSS
